





Badgers have planted the beans in the garden outside and we will see how big they have grown over the next week. The children were fantastic at communicating to me what their favourite activity is, how they like us to support their learning and how they view themselves using visual supports, ready for their annual review after the holiday. The children are learning to take turns with an adult and their friends when playing games. Enjoy your half-term holiday, Mrs Jeffries and Badger's Class Team.























